
Autumn 2018  

Newsletter 

Autumn Term 2018 at Marlborough Primary. Remember to take a look at our website page which has the latest calendar 
events on it at:  www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk 

Achievers of the Week 

Pupil Choice 

1P – Ella 
2B – Cooper 

3M – Ellie 
4D – Liam T 

5M – Phoebe 
6P – Romany  

Teachers Choice 

1P – Lilly 
2B – Lilly C 

3M – Safwan 
4D – Laura Rose 

5M – Mohammed 
6P – Alex 

Maths and Literacy Course  
 After half term we will be running a Maths and Literacy course which may help with your 

child’s learning.  Please let Denise know if you would like to take part in these. 
 

After Christmas we will also be starting some new courses with On Course Family 
Learning.  We are looking for ideas of what people would be interested in doing. Again 

please let Denise know of your ideas. 
Reverse Christmas Advent Calendar 

This year we will be taking part in the Reverse 
Advent Calendar. 

This is where we each bring in one thing per 
family to fill the box and give it to Plymouth 

Foodbank.  
So instead of opening the door to a chocolate or 

picture, we do the giving. 

Craft Club 
 Starting on Tuesday 9th October 

alongside our toddlers group at 09:00  
Christmas Fair 

Thursday 6th December.  3:30 – 5:30 
If you would like a stall, want to help or have 

an ideas, please let our PSA Denise know  
Halloween Disco 

Wednesday 31st October 
KS1 3:15 – 4pm 
KS2 4:15 – 5:15 

Tickets on sale in the playground in the 
afternoons 

£1.50pp 

Harvest Festival 
 

We are going to be having a Harvest Assembly Celebration 
On Thursday 18th October at 9.15am. Please can your child 

bring in donations of dried/tinned food during the week 
beginning 15th October, which will be given to Plymouth Food 
Bank. Thank you in advance.  Parents are welcome to join us 

for our assembly. 

Term 1 & 2 Diary Dates: 
 
 

w/b 8th October – Parents’ Meeting (F2 meetings will be arranged later in the term) 
Tuesday 9th October – Parent Group Meeting at 2:30 

Thursday 18th October – Harvest Festival.  Parents Welcome to our Assembly 09:00 
Friday 19th October – End of Term 1 (3pm finish) 

Monday 29th October – Term 2 starts 
Wednesday 31st October - Halloween Disco 

Thursday 6th December – Christmas Fair 
Tuesday 11th December – Christmas Show 1 

Wednesday 12th December – Christmas Show 2 
Thursday 13th December – Christmas Dinner 

End of Term 20th December at 1.00pm 

http://www.marlboroughprimary.eschools.co.uk/


Reading at Home  

Please support your child with their reading at home. Please sign and comment in their yellow book every time you hear them 
read. Thank you. If your child is reluctant to read to you, try reading a range of interesting books to them. 

Up to Date Contacts   

  
Please keep Reception up to date with any changes of addresses, telephone numbers and anything else you think 

we should be aware of. 

Lost Property  

We appear to have a lot of lost property again. 
 If you are aware of anything missing, do not hesitate to come in and have a look. 

Please also ensure your child’s clothes are labelled and make your child aware they are responsible for their 

property. 

 Absence/Sickness  
Please advise Reception as soon as possible if your child is going to be absent from school. 

If your child is away with sickness and/or diarrhoea, they must be kept away for at least 48 hours after the sickness 
and/or diarrhoea has stopped. 

All absences MUST be reported to Reception or on the absence line (01752 567681) as messages do not always 

get recorded correctly via DOJO or Teachers in playground. 
If your child is out on an appointment but will be in before lunch, please let Reception know what they would like us 

to order them for lunch. 

Parent Support Advisor  
Denise Skinner 

If you would like to make an appointment to come and see me, please give reception a call to arrange. 

School Uniform  
Please make sure your child has the correct and LABELLED uniform on at all times. 

 Marlborough Primary Academy 

Morice Square 

Devonport 

PL1 4NJ  

Tel: 01752 567681 

Email: marlborough.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 
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